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ALL VISITORS MUST WEAR FACE COVERINGS 
 

 

Per Order of the Napa County Health Officer, No. 21-02, all persons 

entering these premises must wear a face covering at all times.   

 

The requirement applies to all persons regardless of vaccination status. 

 

The only exceptions to this requirement are: 

 

• when working in a closed room or office;  

 

• when actively performing an activity that cannot be done while 

wearing a face covering, such as actively eating or drinking; or 

 

• as specifically exempted from use of face coverings under the 

guidance of the California Department of Public Health, such as to 

communicate with someone who is hearing impaired or where a face 

covering poses a safety risk. 

 

“Face covering” means an item that is well-fitted to an individual and 

covers the nose and mouth, especially while talking.    

 

“Face covering” does not include a scarf, ski mask, balaclava, bandana, 

turtleneck, collar, single layer of fabric, or any mask that has an unfiltered 

one-way exhaust valve. 

 

This notice shall be posted at the entrances of the premises. 

 

 
For more information, please visit https://www.countyofnapa.org/ 

 

 


